
President’s Newsletter – November 2020 
 
Gentlemen, 
      
Hope all is well with everyone!   We are starting a new season for our Monday play this coming Monday 
November 2nd and as of this minute we have 49 guys signed up which is a pretty good start considering 
many of our “snow birds” have not yet returned to the desert.  Those of you who are playing on Monday 
remember to read the information at the top of the signup sheet,  it’s important that you bring the exact 
change and please wear a mask when paying us (we don’t need any extra cooties). 
 
Remember the Welcome Back tournament is being held this year on December 7th, it will be a FREE 
tournament so be sure to sign up as soon as the flyers come out.   For those of you have not yet 
renewed your membership, don’t wait until the last minute, we would love to know as early as possible 
how many members we will have for next year so we can plan things accordingly. 
 
Not much else to talk about so enjoy the great weather and get out and golf. 
 
Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC 
 


